

TECHNO INDIA GROUP PUBLIC SCHOOL

Affiliated to CBSE, New Delhi, Affiliation No. - 2430275
5, North Nowdapara Road, Ariadaha, Kolkata - 700 057, Phone: 8274009680
E-mail: tigpsar@gmail.com, Website: www.tigpsariadaha.in

Notice for Class PG-Class XII Attendance and School Policies

Dear Students,

We hope this notice finds you in good health and high spirits. We would like to bring your attention to some important matters regarding attendance and school policies, effective immediately. Please read the following points carefully:

No Late Entry Allowed: It has come to our attention that a significant number of students have been consistently arriving late to school. We would like to remind you that punctuality is a fundamental value we uphold. Starting from [20/06/23], no late entry will be allowed. Students who arrive after the designated reporting time will not be granted entry to the school premises. It is crucial that you plan your mornings accordingly and make arrangements to arrive on time.

School Open in All Weather Conditions: We would like to inform you that, regardless of weather conditions, the school will remain open. We understand that inclement weather can present challenges, but the importance of regular attendance and uninterrupted education cannot be overstated. We encourage you to prepare for all weather conditions by dressing appropriately and making necessary arrangements for transportation.

No Exams Postponed: In order to ensure a smooth academic calendar and maintain fairness among all students, we would like to clarify that no exams will be postponed due to individual circumstances. It is your responsibility to plan your studies, seek assistance when needed, and be prepared for all scheduled assessments. We highly encourage you to manage your time effectively and maintain a consistent study routine to excel academically.

Please note that these policies have been implemented to foster a disciplined and conducive learning environment for everyone. We expect your full cooperation and adherence to these guidelines to ensure a successful academic year.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions or concerns regarding these policies, please feel free to reach out to the school administration or your respective class teacher.

Wishing you all the best in your studies.

Yours sincerely,

Ms. Debdutta Bera Adhya

PRINCIPAL

TIGPS-ARIADAHA

GROUP PUBLIC ARIADAHA CO